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Dear Mr Leigh,

Thank you for your letter dated 3« December inviting Natural England and JNCC to comment on
Hornsea Three Offshore Wind Farms Sandbank Implementation Plans. Please find our joint
responses attached, it includes a letter which summarises the main points and:

Appendix 1: Assessment of SBIP against best practice guidance for developing compensatory
measures in relation to Marine Protected Areas.

Appendix 2: Detailed comments on the Sand Bank Implementation Plans and associated
documents.

Yours Sincerely

Tamara Rowson

Tamara Rowson

Lead Adviser

Norfolk and Suffolk

Dragonfly House, 2 Gilders Way, Norwich, NR3 1UB
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